NORTH AVONDALE NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

President’'s Message: February 2021
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Hello Neighbors,

We made it to 2021! As things:slowly.begin to move toward normalcy NANA is looking hopefully toward
the future and being able to gather with our neighbors once again. In the meantime we are working on
creating some fun events that we can all participate in safely while building a sense of community even
at a distance.

This month’s Neighborly Love event is a great opportunity for North Avondale to show the spirit that
makes this such a wonderful neighborhood. In partnership with Ronald McDonald House, we are
making Valentine’s Day a true celebration of love for folks who surely need a reminder while dealing
with the stress of a sick child. All of the details on how to participate are below. We would love for you
to contribute!

One other piece of news is the addition of Ryan Jarrell to the NANA board. Ryan is filling our vacant
Corresponding Secretary position. We are thankful for his willingness to volunteer! There is a note from
Ryan below (In From Your Neighbors) introducing himself, so be sure to check that out.

Please be sure to join us via Zoom for this month’s meeting to hear more about all of the ongoing
projects in North Avondale. See you there!

Ethan Perry
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